MITSUMI

Permanent Confidential Request Letter

September 11, 2006

Federal Commmunications Commission
Office of Engineering and Technology

Authorization and Evaluation Division

Dear Sir/Madam:

Pursuant to Section 0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission's Rule, we hereby request permanent

confidential treatment of information listed below:

- Schematics

Parts list/Tune-up info

The above materials contain proprietary information not customarily released to the public. The
public disclosure of these matters might be harmful to the Applicant and provide unjustified benefits
to 1ts competitors.

Sincerely,

I Uikpe—

Y.Hirao

Manager/ACCESS DEVICE ENGINEERING DEPT.
MITSUMI ELECTRIC CO., LTD.
2-11-2,TSURUMAKI, TAMA-SHL, TOKYO,206-8567 JAPAN






